
 Lecturers of Hotel Management Program Joined Online Meeting for New 

Semester Preparation via Google Meet as of June 28th, 2020. 

 Our program arranged online meeting as a preparation for summer semester 

3/2019 and the upcoming 1/2020 semester. From now on, online teaching will be 

merging into the program for 30 percent of total teaching hours. 

 

 


